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                         MULAR”S MESSAGE – March 2025 
 

Greetings to you from Buenos Aires, Argentina! 
 

The Lord has blessed our congregation during the past few weeks with the visits of several of the 
missionary couples that our church supports in Argentine provinces as well as in foreign countries 
ministering to us. 
 

First came Gustavo and Beth López from Neuquén, and Horacio y Alejandra Luisi from Colima, 
México who also work helping the work of God in Cuba.  Later came Dante and Jovita García from 
Malargüe, Mendoza, a city by the Andes mountains. Two Sundays ago, Juan and Karina Rios, from 
the province of Entre Rios and Pablo and Romina Simó from our neighboring country of Uruguay.  
God used each of them greatly and our people were blessed, challenged and encouraged by the 
messages. It was a wonderful time of fellowship. Sunday we will be making our Faith Promise 
commitment please pray that we will do more for Christ in this coming Missions Year. 
 

Two weeks ago, I got up with the urgency to go visit a truck driver in the hospital dying from cancer. 
Daniel Rios, our son-in-law and I went to visit him. I had witnessed to Christian more than one time 
about 7 years ago.   
 

Looking for him at the hospital we went to the wrong room, exiting that room, a man followed us, 
ask me if I was a preacher, when I told him yes, he pleaded with us to talked to his 35-year-old son 
suffering from terminal brain cancer. When we did present the gospel, not only Ivan, the son, but 
also his sister Micaela, her boyfriend, Santiago and the father of the man, named Julio, prayed to 
receive Christ as their Savior.   
 

Next we went to see Cristian, shared with him the plan of salvation, but no matter how we tried, his 
repeated answer was, . . . “I’ll think about it!”.  Exiting the room we talk to his broken hearted mother 
of this, her only son, thank God she prayed the sinners prayer.  
Well, last Tuesday we went to Cristian’s funeral, who as far as we know, went into eternity 
unprepared to meet God. 
 

God never ceases to amaze us. His ways are indeed past finding out. Praise the Lord, he is still 
reaching out in his mercy and grace to all who would believe Him and receive Him as their Savior. 
 

Please pray for us as we continue here telling people about Jesus. Thank you for partnering with us 
in carrying out he Great Commission, without you we could not do it! 
 

The economic recovery of Argentina is taking a toll on the missionaries as cost of living has exactly 
double in only a matter of a years’ time. Thank you for your prayers and faithful support! 
 

Serving Him by serving others,  
 

Al & Marty

albertomular@gmail.com 
+54 9 11 4940 9197 

Home church: Southwest Baptist Church, Oklahoma City, OK  
Pastor Jason Gaddis – (405) 682-1491 
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